THE VOICE KIDS 2018
APPLY NOoOw!

The Voice Kids is returning to ITV in 2018 and we are
looking for super talented singers who have what it
takes to take over The Voice Kids stage

If you know any 7 to 14 year olds who want their
voices to be heard, we want to hear from you!

For more information about how to enter go to
itv.com/thevoicekidsuk or stv.tv

Applications close on SUNDAY 15th OCTOBER 2017

We reserve the right to extend the closing date at our discretion

Terms and conditions apply




